34.

PROPOSED NEW ROAD AND RIGHT OF WAY NAME

The Board considered a report seeking approval for one new road name and one
new right of way name.

The Board resolved:

1. To approve the name FERRYMEAD PARK DRIVE for the new road
between Bridle Path Road and Truscotts Road. Special Order procedures
will be required to carry out the name change on that part of Truscotts Road
being renamed.

2. To approve the name CHARLOTTE LANE for the private right-of-way
serving 17 new residential units at 18 Portman Street.



